To whom it may concern,

The study: “Drug repurposing - Statins as microbiota modulating agents in ulcerative colitis.”
(EudraCT: 2019-004208-37) prematurely ended on 11/10/2024 due to the end of collaboration with
Qualtrics which meant we would no longer have access to the online questionnaire platform. Since
the collaboration concludgd in October, we ensured that the last patient visit occurred within that
timeframe.
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prof. dr. Sévérine Vermee’,



